
 

 
 
BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS PUBLIC SCHOOL 
9b Lewis Street Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093     T 9948 2225      F 9949 7241   
E balgowlaht-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Balgowlah Heights  
Public School 

 
 
3 December 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
KINDERGARTEN, YEAR 1 AND YEAR 2 FUN DAY 
WEDNESDAY 18 DECEMBER  
 
On Wednesday 18 December all students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 
will be participating in a Fun Day at school. The students can wear play 
clothes for the day that protects them from the weather and should wear 
appropriate shoes for running. They need to wear a wide brimmed hat or 
school hat and apply sunscreen before they come to school. 
 
Students need to bring a drink bottle filled with water, morning tea and 
lunch. At the conclusion of the activities we will have a picnic style lunch on 
the Eastern campus. Students will provide their own food (no sharing).  
 
Please note – there is no canteen on the last day of school. 
 
If there have been any changes in your child’s medical condition or contact 
details, please inform the Western Campus administration office. 
 
The staff would like to take this opportunity to wish all of the students and 
their families a happy and safe holiday. 
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